
UPCOMING HEARING SCREENING NOTIFICATION 
 

The South Dakota School for the Deaf (SDSD) will conduct free hearing screenings 
at our school, for Preschool through 12th grade. 
 

THIS YEAR, HEARING SCREENINGS WILL TAKE PLACE ON: 
 

____________September 15, 2022___________________ 
 
If your child does not pass the hearing screening, our school will contact you with 
the results. Rescreens or further testing can be completed at no charge, with the 
pediatric audiologist at: 
 

South Dakota School for the Deaf- West River Clinic 
2138 Jackson Blvd 

Rapid City, SD 57702 
PH: 605-791-7839 

 
If you do NOT want your child to participate in the hearing 

screening, please contact your child’s school prior to the date 
listed above, or your child will be included as planned. 

 


